
Suspension of Washroom Cleaning Service   
  

  
 Washroom cleaning service for student bedrooms will be suspended 
from 16 May 2024 (Thu) to 2 June 2024 (Sun). The washroom cleaning 
service for the rooms of Summer Hall will be resumed on 3 June 2024 
(Mon) according to the washroom cleaning schedule posted on the 
noticeboard on each floor.  
                                                                                                                                
Thank you for your attention.  

  Undergraduate Halls 
Office of Student Affairs  

  

Join UGH WhatsApp Community to receive the first-hand information. 

 
  
 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/GisZbRTP7gTKu4v29TKfso
https://chat.whatsapp.com/GisZbRTP7gTKu4v29TKfso

